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| hereby wish to oppose this development.

The extension is an encrmous intrusion into_ Much green space and trees will be lost. This affects
birds and small animals. Neighbouring residents will lose the green aspect that they currently enjoy. The green
tract of land between Dennington Park Road and Kingdon Road is beautiful. It should be preserved as should
other similar spaces in this neighbourhood

The architectural integrity of the whole rear facade of the block will be changed. It should be preserved.

This is a proposal that only benefits one owner (greed). It adds nothing to the availability of housing in
Camden

| see no reason to enlarge the basement flat when all flats in this area would be about the same size and we
all live comfortably within them

My garden and rear aspect is _the planned development

Maureen Woodeson
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